HB 640 -- SUPPLEMENTAL NUTRITION ASSISTANCE PROGRAM
SPONSOR: Haefner

This bill specifies that beginning January 1, 2016, the waiver of
the work requirement for the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance
Program (SNAP) no longer applies to individuals seeking benefits in
this state. Any ongoing savings resulting from a reduction in
state expenditures due to modification of SNAP under these
provisions, or the temporary assistance for needy families programs
occurring on August 28, 2015, must be used to provide child care
assistance for single parent households, education assistance, and
job training for individuals receiving benefits under those
programs.



